

CANADIAN BLOOD SERVICES OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

Board meeting on June 27, 2018 in St. John's, NL

The board of directors of Canadian Blood Services is holding an open board meeting on Wednesday, June 27 in St. John's, Newfoundland. The meeting will be led by Mel Cappe, chair of the board of directors. The details are as follows:

Event: Canadian Blood Services board of directors open meeting

Date: Wednesday, June 27, 2018

Time: 8:30 a.m. to 12:15 p.m.

Location: St. John's Convention Centre

50 New Gower Street

St. John's, NL

Canadian Blood Services is committed to operating in an open and collaborative manner with Canadians, and holds two open board meetings each year. Canadians are encouraged to attend and observe the board of directors as it conducts a typical meeting.

If you would like to make a five—minute presentation to the board, or would like more information on the meeting, please contact Chris Brennan, manager, stakeholder relations at 613–739–2442 or by email at chris.brennan@blood.ca.

For more information, or to watch the live webstream of the meeting, please visit the Canadian Blood Services website at www.blood.ca.